
May 2021 

Plan Ahead:  The 2021-22 School Calendar can be accessed on this website. 

St. Peter’s Episcopal School 

 

 

Message from the Director: Janet Boutin 
 

     It is hard to believe that another school year is drawing to a close.  Our year has been 
filled with so many special memories. We hope you and your child have enjoyed this year as 
much as we have. St. Peter’s is a very special school and it is made even more special with 
the wonderful families and their children that fill our classrooms.   
      In the Fall of 2019, our school earned reaccreditation with NAEYC (National Associa-
tion for the Education of Young Children).  This mark of distinction puts our School in the 
top 8% of early childhood centers in the U.S.  No other area school has this accreditation.  
We have been accredited since 1989.  We are very proud to be an NAEYC school.   
     Over  the summer,  if you  need  to contact the school, call or e-mail the School Office.  
We will not have regular office hours but, we will continue to check messages, mail and e-
mails.  Also, www.myprocare.com is available for online school payments. 
     In  August, we will be sending you information about back to school.  You will receive 
notification of Discovery Day/Meet the Teacher time and sign up information about Kid’s 
Day Out, Gymnastics, Early Birds, After School Care and Parent Association sign-up. 
 

Mission Statement 
 

 The mission of St. Peter's Episcopal School is to offer families in our community an 
enriched early childhood learning program with extended day options which are conducted 
in a Christian environment emphasizing the development of each child's potential. 
      
              

https://www.stpeterskerrville.com/annual-calendar-events-calendar/
https://www.myprocare.com/


 Message from our Parent Association:   
Kristen Hoech, President 

Have a wonderful summer! 
 

 Please join us for our last SPPA  Meeting 
on Friday, May 7th, 9:00 AM; Tucker Hall (no 
food or drink).  Join us on Facebook! 

Lynda DeMasco, President 

Elizabeth Schneider, Vice-President 

Scott Herman, Treasurer 

Mark Haufler, Vestry Liaison 

Polly Horany  

Susan Parker  

Amy Rector  

Kevin DeVore  

Rev. Bert Baetz  

Thank you for choosing 
 St. Peter’s School! 

School Board Members 
2020—2021  

 

Our School is extremely grateful to  
the St. Jerome’s Guild and  

the Church/School families that  
donated funding and books for our 

Book Restoration Project.    
 

Many Thanks for  
everyone’s  generosity for 

 our young readers! 

Important Dates 
Supply Fee/Deposit Deadline:  Monday, May 3rd.  
2021—2022 all fees are due. 

Mother’s Day-All School Chapel: Wednesday, May 
5th. 

Parent Association Meeting:  Friday, May 7th, 
9:00 AM; Tucker Hall (no food or drink). 

Mother’s Day Campaign:  Ends May 9th. 

School Board Meeting:  Monday,  May 10th. 

Silly Week:  May 17th—May 21st. 

Last Day of School:  Friday , May 21st. 

Mark your calendars  —  Looking ahead 
 

Discovery Day:  Saturday, August 21st, 9:00 am 
to 3:00 pm.    

Our Purpose: 
• Provide continuous support to staff, faculty 

and students, 

• Sponsor fundraising projects for the benefit of 
our School, 

• Unite our parents/guardians, staff and faculty, 

• Make no profit and to be created for perpetual 
duration, 

• Set a Christian and positive example in our 
School and community, 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/stpetersparentsassociation/?ref=share


   

In our After School Care Program, the School serves afternoon snacks. 
 Here is a sample of a typical snack menu: 

 

February 2021 
 

Note:  We do our best to avoid serving nut and peanut products.  We always serve water. 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
 

 
 

   

Granola Bars;  
1% Milk 

Pineapple and 
Crackers 

Veggie Sticks Yogurt and Animal 
Crackers 

Fridays are  
leftover days 

Special K Bars; 
1% milk 

Cheerios; 
1% milk 

Tortillas and Cheese Pepperoni and  
Crackers 

Fridays are  
leftover days 

Holiday Yogurt and Fruit Fruit Chews Yogurt and Fruit Fridays are  
leftover days 

Granola Bars;  
1% Milk 

Saltines and 
Cheese Slices 

Goldfish and Cheese 
Sticks 

Graham Crackers  

St. Peter’s School is a 
non-smoking campus. 

 

Smoking and Vaping  
not allowed anywhere  

on our campus. 

Fire, Storm and Relocation 
 Safety News 

 
 

 Once a month all of our students 
practice a fire drill.  Once a year, the Fire 
Marshal does a full inspection of the entire 
school.  Also, three times a year the School 
practices a storm/tornado/lock-down drills.  
 During the storm drills we relocate all 
the students into the enclosed hallway of 
Shelton Hall.  In the event we would have to 
relocate, our School’s designated shelter is 
next door at the Cailloux Theater  (910 Main 
Street). 










